


Location : Capilano University
2055 Purcell Way, North Vancouver, B.C.

Date : Saturday, March 1, 2014

Entry Fee : One event (Pattern or Sparring) : $50.00
Two events (Pattern and Sparring) : $60.00
Please Note: Entry fees do not include any online service charges. incurred 

Competitor &
Coaches ID Pick Up : 8:30 am - 9:30 am

Championship Begins : 9:30 am. Color belt Poomse (Including Junior & Senior Black Belt)

 Opening Ceremony
& Demonstration :

9:00am

Registration Deadline : Saturday, Febraury 22nd, 2014, 9pm Pacific Time.
ABSOLUTELY NO REGISTRATION AT THE DOOR.

Spectator Fee : Family: $10.00 Adult: $5.00 Children under 6: FREE

Equipment : Chest protector, Head gear, Groin cup, Mouth guard, Arm/Shin guards, and TKD uniform are manditory. 

Sparring Rounds : Adult Black Belts - 2 rounds / 2 minutes
Color Belts - 2 rounds / 1 minute

Rules : All COLOR BELTS - NO FACE KICK ALLOWED
UNDER 12 BLACK BELT - NO FACE KICK ALLOWED
12 & UP BLACK BELTS - FACE KICK ALLOWED

CURRENT WTF RULES WILL APPLY TO OFFICIAL JUNIOR AND SENIOR BLACK BELTS.

Awards : 1ST / 2ND / 3RD MEDALS

Qualifications : As according to the WTF Taekwondo Federation of B.C. Constitutional bylaws.

Accommodations: Holiday Inn - 700 Old Lillooet Road North Vancouver.  Phone:604-985-3111. Registered under
B.C. Tae Kwon Do Federation. See www.taekwondobc.com - Travel/Accomodation SPORT BC Sandman 
Inn rebates for BC TKD members. 

2014 BC Taekwondo Championships 

Registration :
Please Note:  The 2014 BC Championships will be online registration only. 
There will be no refund.
No handwritten applications will be accepted.  
To register, please go to:  and follow the online 
instructions.

http://www.tkdregister.com/2014bcchamp/

On behalf of BC Taekwondo Federation, I would like to give all of you a warm welcome to the 2014 BC Taekwondo 
Championships. The BC Championships is one of the major annual championships in BC with more than 700 medals 
to be won.

This year, competitors will showcase their hard earned skills and spirits as true Taekwondo martial artists. At this year's 
Championships, I am very excited to announce that our federation will be implementing the use of electronic scoring 
systems where accurate and precise point registration is possible. Along with many other benefits of having this system 
in place, it will ultimately equip our competitors with the necessary tools for success in the sport of Taekwondo.

I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate 4 of our own BC athletes that recently won a gold medal at the 
Junior Team Trials this past November and will be representing Team Canada at this year's World Junior Taekwondo 
Championships in Taipei later this month. Special congratulations to Shane Britton, Gina Woods, Evelyn Gonda, and 
Rowena Lau. Like all British Columbians, it is our sincere wish to see them make Canada proud at this prestigious 
tournament. All competitors should be reminded by their achievement that hard work and dedication do provide great 
opportunities that could open many doors in the sport of Taekwondo. We are also proud to announce that 2 of BC's 
coaches have also been selected as Team Canada coaches: Master Michell Ge and Master Daniel Thornton. 
Congratulations to all.

I would like to thank all the masters, officials, referees, and volunteers for their dedication and commitment in preparing 
this year's BC Taekwondo Championships. All family members' and supporters' enthusiastic cheers for our athletes at 
this Championships are greatly appreciated. I will be looking forward to seeing you all at this year's Championships.
 
Grandmaster Dae Lim
President, WTF British Columbia

Black Belt Weigh-in : This is for Senior and Cadet only. As this will be an official game for Senior and Cadet, all black belts will use 
the official rings with electronic scoring. Please note: points and funding will be for senior athletes only.
(Competitors will have a 1kg allowance), competitors from out of town will be permitted to weigh in the 
day of the tournament. Weigh in will be on Friday February 28th  from 7-8pm at Metro Taekwondo: 4543 
Hastings Street, Burnaby. Phone: 604-299-4590.

All Junior Black Belts (15-17) and Senior Black Belts (17+) will require Daedo Sensor Socks. 
Please see your School Master to purchase these socks as they are available at select suppliers.



Please Note: The 2014 BC Championships will be online registration only.
There will be no refund. 
No handwritten applications will be accepted.  
To register, please go to:  and follow the online instructions.http://www.tkdregister.com/2014bcchamp/


